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8 CORPORATE PLANNING DEPARTMENT - DUNDEE CHILDREN AND YOUNG PERSONS 
PROTECTION COMMITTEE - REVIEW OF POST (AN230-2005) 

 
The Assistant Chief Executive (Community Planning) requested that the post of Clerical Assistant, 
Dundee Child Protection Committee, be reviewed following changes to the duties and responsibilities 
of the post. 
 
The Assistant Chief Executive (Management) has undertaken a review of the post and the Committee 
is requested to approve the recommendation that the post of Clerical Assistant, Dundee Child 
Protection Committee, graded GS1/2 (£10,671 - £14,220) be redesignated Senior Clerical Assistant, 
Child Protection Committee, and regraded to GS3 (£14,466 - £15,063). 
 
The cost of the above regrading will be £310 in a full financial year and will  be funded from Changing 
Children's Services Fund monies, from the Scottish Executive. 
 
 


